
 

 

  

Millers Road Landfill  

LIMITED ACCESS 

Millers Road Landfill will be closed to Public 

access until further notice due to COVID-19 

Contractors:  

Please contact 613-584-2000 extension 107 

to secure a permit and schedule access into 

the Millers Road Landfill  

Community members that require urgent access to the 

Millers Roads Landfill are asked to contact Public Works 

at 613-584-2000 extension 107 

 


